
          TOWN OF MOULTONBOROUGH 

          NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

          AMENDMENT TO  

                INTERNAL CONTROL POLICY (#22) 
 

A Public Hearing will be held by the SelectBoard at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the 

agenda permits, on October 16, 2014 to consider a proposed amendment to its Internal 

Control Policy relative to the so-called “Clearing Account” used for on-line credit card 

and electronic check payments.  The Draft of the proposal is on-line at 

www.moultonboroughnh.gov (Click on Ordinances and Policies and then Click on Draft 

Ordinances and Policies). 

 

If you cannot attend and have questions you would like answered or comments you would 

like to submit, please send them to Mr. Carter Terenzini, Town Administrator, or in hand 

to Town Hall at 6 Holland Street, by mail to PO Box 139 Moultonborough, NH 03254, 

by fax to 1.603.476.5835, or email to cterenzini@moultonboroughnh.gov such that they 

are received by 4 p.m. on the hearing date(s). 

 

/s/Carter Terenzini 

Town Administrator 
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